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Cancel the Gazette Notification to issue permits to 
private operators- 

Direct Haryana Roadways to operate services in those 
routes. 

AIRTWF 

All India Road Transport Workers’ Federation demands the Government of 
Haryana to cancel the Gazette Notification to issue permits to private operators 
forthwith and direct the Haryana Roadways to operate bus services in those 
routes. 

The Government of Haryana has issued a Gazette Notification on 08th July 2024 to 
issue 3658 stage carriage permits in 362 routes of Haryana State. This will further 
deteriorate the Haryana Roadways. 

All India Road Transport Workers’ Federation appeal to all the State Committees 
of AIRTWF, Federations and Unions to observe protest actions against the Gazette 
Notification issued by the Government of Haryana to express solidarity with the 
Haryana Roadways Workers and also send representation to the Chief Minister of 
Haryana requesting to cancel the Notification. 
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          General Secretary 


